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FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE
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JUL 142016

In Reply Refer To:
FWS/RS5/ES-NRDAR/063477

Memorandum

To: Chief, Division of Budget
(Attention: Darika Cease)

From: Regional Director, Region 5 (\Q’Q

Subject: Pepco - Chalk Point Oil Spill Restoration Funds - Return of Funds

The Department of the Interior (DOI) allocated Natural Resource Damage Assessment and
Restoration (NRDAR) settlement funds to implement the Ruddy Duck Restoration Project. This
project, one of several implemented by the Trustees to compensate for injuries associated with the
Pepco - Chalk Point Oil Spill in Maryland, is now complete.

A balance of $13,883.80 in Ruddy Duck Restoration Project funds remains in account 9822-0283.
At this time, we are returning these funds to the DOI NRDAR Funds so that they can be allocated

by the Trustees to support additional restoration work associated with the Pepco - Chalk Point Oil
Spill.

Please process the return of these funds to the DOI NRDAR Fund and notify Tifani Holt at
tifani_holt@fws.gov when the transfer is complete.

If you have any questions or would like additional information, please contact Ms. Robin Heubel,
Regional NRDAR Coordinator, at 413-253-8630.

ce: CBFO
HQ-ERR
R5-NRDAR Budget
NRDAR Fund Manager




